WING KEI

FAMILY NEWSLETTER

SPRING 2020



Our Annual Chinese New Year Banquets

With lion dance and joyful Chinese New Year music, all residents dressed up smartly to participate in their New Year banquets in the Wing Kei community. Lots of family members and friends were also in the midst to enjoy this home cooked 10 course dinner prepared through the warm hearts and skills of our Food Services team. At the Crescent Heights banquet on February 1 we have served over 200 residents and guests, while at Greenview on February 8 we have served over 300 residents and guests.

Visit From Consul General of People's Republic of China, Madam Lu Xu

"This is my 3rd year coming to visit the Wing Kei seniors, which I always love, especially during this happy occasion of the Lunar New Year....." Madam Lu and her team visited seniors at Greenview on February 5, and was warmly greeted by our seniors who happily welcomed her as "our old friend".



ebrue

Visit From Honourable Josephine Pon, Minister of Seniors and Housing

On February 21, Honourable Josephine Pon, Minister of Seniors and Housing, met and sang with seniors at Greenview!! Minister Pon shared her fond memories of visiting Wing Kei last year during the Senior Week, and brought New Year greetings, red packets and cakes to share with seniors. Joys of laughter and singing filled the hall of Wing Kei.

20th Walkathon June 20, 2020



How often can you celebrate a 20th anniversary in the year of 2020? How about the 20th Annual Wing Kei Walkathon on June 20, 2020!!! Thank you to all of you who will walk/run, supporting by donation, organizing teams, spreading the words around..... Tie up your shoelaces, and we will see you all on June 20! Stay tuned for information of registration process which will be shared very soon.

Wing Kei Montessori School Open House



Please join us at our open house to learn more about Wing Kei Montessori School, including registering for September 2020. For more information, please call us at (403) 769-1646 or email us to admin@wk-ms.org.

We are excited to announce that we will be opening a Montessori School for children ages 19 months to 6 years in September 2020. Located at Wing Kei Village, the Montessori School is the first step in building an intergenerational centre where children, seniors. and staff will interact and learn from one another. Just as we have been privileged to journey with people in their senior years, we are equally privileged to begin caring for children, supporting them to be confident, empathetic, and creative. For Wing Kei, expanding to offer a Montessori School program for children is an extension of our desire to serve the community, in God's name.